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The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) and has the honor to forward herewith the comments and preliminary observations submitted by this delegation on the “Chair's Manual for Managing Meetings” (document CAAP/GT/RVPP-292/17) at the meeting of the Working Group on the Review of OAS Programs, on March 2, 2017.
The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., March 13, 2017
Ambassador Leonidas Rosa Bautista 

Permanent Representative of Honduras
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